On 5/1/2015 9:04 PM, Greg & Sarah Simac wrote:
Hi Mike and Jim!
 I just wanted to say thank you so much for the experience of a life time! It was truly amazing.
[bookmark: _GoBack] I know that I am way up here in Eagle River, but if there is anything I can do to help with the NFHF, please let me know.  I especially love the people/relationship aspect. I have visited all of the memorials before, but LOVED doing it with a veteran. Unfortunately, I wouldn't be able to help on all of the flight days (because they are Mondays), but if you think of anything I can do on Sunday or at Guardian training, let me know.
 Thank you so much! My face still hurts from smiling!!!!
 Sarah Simac

